
 

November 1, 2022 

 
REALTOR® Kevin Brown 
525 S. Virgil Ave 
Los Angeles, CA 90020 
 
Dear Kevin, 
 
It is my honor to let you know that the NAR Directors from the North Carolina REALTORS® 
have voted and enthusiastically endorse your candidacy for 2024 First Vice President of the 
National Association of REALTORS®. The Directors were impressed with your depth of 
information as well as your clear and concise answers to the questions posed to you. Your 
openness and dedication to transparency regarding the operations of the organization were also 
recognized and appreciated by the Directors. 
 
Thank you, Kevin, for spending time with us at our recent Convention.   We truly enjoyed 
getting to know you a bit better and hope to enjoy a long friendship with you. 
 
Best, 

 
Wendy Harris, 2022 President 
North Carolina Association of REALTORS® 
 

 

 


